
 

Annual Report 2015 - 2016 

Overview 

The period after the Rome conference of 2014 was fairly quiet, nonetheless with steady increases in 
website visits, our mailing list, and regular mailings of our newsletter by Lauri Beekmann. Our major 
activity was preparing the London conference. 

Too Young to Drink 

The TYTD image won 3rd place in 2015 at the Cannes Good Ads exhibition in the category “Education” 
http://act-responsible.org/ACT/Newsletter/15-06-26/index.html . The short film presentation appeared 
repeatedly on Euronews. http://www.euronews.com/2014/09/15/too-young-to-drink-efasda/ . The ad 
was shortlisted for the Dutch NRC Charity Awards, but did not win a prize.  
http://www.nrccharityawards.nl/advertenties/115/european-fetal-alcohol-spectrum-disorders-alliance .  

Website 

The website was visited by an average of over 6000 unique visitors each month. 

Membership 

At the end of 2016, the EUFASD Alliance had 25 member organizations. 

London conference 

The fourth European conference on FASD was held at the beautiful Royal Holloway (University of 
London) campus.  The main conference was 2.5 days, and followed by an accredited training day for 
professionals.  See the conference report and program book for full details. 
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